
Announcements Nov 20, 2023  
 
 

A recruiter from St. Thomas University will be at WHS today.  Any seniors that would like to 
connect with them please reach out to Mr. Wright in the guidance office or send him a 
teams message this morning. 
 
The Lady Thunder had a great weekend of hockey finishing third in the Carleton North lady stars 
tournament. Defeated by Carleton North in semifinals with a score of 2-0.  
 


